## BLESSED CARDINAL NEWMAN CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

100 Brimley Rd. S. Toronto, Ontario M1M 3X4

Phone #: 416-393-5519

Fax #: 416-393-5110 Student Services #: 416-393-5884

https://www.tcdsb.org/schools/blessedcardinalnewman/Pages

November 1, 2019

Rory McGuckin Director of Education Toronto Catholic District School Board 80 Sheppard Avenue East, Toronto, ON

Dear Mr. McGuckin:

In celebration of the recent canonization of Blessed Cardinal Newman, and in consideration of the TCDSB Policy S.07 regarding school names, we, the undersigned, respectfully request a name change for our school, **Blessed Cardinal Newman Catholic High School**.

After much consultation with the Superintendent, the local school Trustee, the CSPC chair, the staff of the school, the pastor of St. Theresa Parish – Shrine of the Little Flower and the wider school community, we request that our school be renamed **St. John Henry Newman Catholic High School**.

We would appreciate your consideration of this recommendation.

Sincerely,

Kristine Carey

Principal

Ethel McAuley

CSPC Chair

Rev (Mathai Chacko (James) Chitteth

Pastor, St. Theresa's Parish

Nancy Crawford

Trustee, Ward 12

Kevin Malcolm

Superintendent of Schools, Area 8



J. Parasan T